
From: Livingston Montana
To: webmaster
Subject: Form submission from: Contact Us
Date: Monday, July 17, 2023 5:15:45 PM

Submitted on Monday, July 17, 2023 - 5:15pm

Submitted by anonymous user: 172.221.104.155

Submitted values are:

First Name Seabring
Last Name Davis
Email 
Question/Comment
The wellness center would be a great resource for the community and would serve a multi-
generational population. It would be a wonderful addition to healthy lifestyles, both physically 
and mentally. There would be great opportunities to offer recreational classes for Livingston 
School District kids/administration, as well as individuals throughout Park County. For this 
reason-- school resources, parking, central location and also constructive infill of city land, I 
favor the Civic Center location. As the largest piece of land in the list of proposals for this 
venture, the Civic Center offers the best possibility for development that will best serve the 
effort of the center. I'm not sure about the costs of removing the old Civic Center in 
comparison to completely new construction costs of the other locations, but this still seems to 
be the best longterm choice for infrastructure, community accessibility, school access and a 
traffic flow.

My reluctance with the other locations is that the traffic at railroad crossings would continue 
to be an issue and increased traffic in residential areas may also become problematic in the 
future.
Thank you for the consideration.
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